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January-February 2024  

Dear Pastor, Church, and Praying friends,  

Greetings from the Navajo Indian Reservation. I pray that this letter finds you doing well in 

serving our Lord.  

We praise the Lord for what He has already done in 2024. My wife and I, along with Bro. Joel 

Haynes and Bro. Aaron Nelson and their wives took a Winter Revival Missions Trip to       

Unalakleet, Alaska. Words cannot describe the moving of God throughout the entire trip! 

Three precious souls were saved during our time there. The Eskimo people are such precious 

people who welcomed us with open arms. The people were open to the preaching of God's 

Word and the fellowship was sweet. God has burdened me even greater to reach the Native 

people in this country and throughout the world. It may seem like an impossible task, but with 

God all things are possible!  

We are thankful for the electrical approval for Newcomb Baptist Church! Pray that they 

come quickly to give us power. Our folks are very excited to move in. We appreciate all those 

who contributed toward this need.  

The month of February brought many wonderful memories; one of the highlights was our   

Valentine's Banquet. We invited fellow Missionary Pastors and their folks from their churches 

for a date night. We were challenged and strengthened with biblical truths and we all enjoyed 

the night with a delicious meal and games for entertainment. Our teens did a wonderful job 

serving the meals which earned them monetary tips at the end of the night.  

Several souls have been saved, with four baptisms at Old Paths Baptist Church. They are   

excited to start discipleship. It's a blessing to see our folks faithful to go soul-winning and have 

a burden for souls.  

Our family is all doing well; God has blessed us with good health. Thank you for the privilege 

to be your missionaries here on the Navajo Indian Reservation. May God continue to bless you 

richly.  

In Christ,  

Ryan Nez  


